
From: Coward, Matthew (CADW) 

Sent: 15 August 2011 11:41 

 

 
FORMER ROATH STEAM LAUNDRY  

Thank you for contacting Cadw about the possible listing of the former Roath 
Steam Laundry as a building of special architectural or historic interest.   

After careful consideration of all the evidence received, and a site inspection, 
Cadw does not believe that the building reaches the standard required for 
listing.  I enclose a copy of the assessment report which provides further 
details of the basis for that view.    

I can well understand how you will be disappointed with this decision. 
However, I can assure you that Cadw has looked closely at all the evidence 
presented in support of listing but, as the statutory criteria are not met in the 
case of this building, there is no basis on which to list. 

I am sorry that my reply could not be more positive. 
 

Regards 
Matthew  
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